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In the late 1990’s, regional agencies and sponsors 
created the Eastern Sierra Scenic Byway, with 
interpretive signage along Highway 395 from 
Fossil Falls to Topaz Lake. Originally intended 
to have a lifespan of 25 years, the signs have 
become dated and damaged, and the accom-
panying brochure is no longer in distribution.

This project will review the complex jurisdic-
tional and land tenure issues, inventory and 
photo document the current status of the 
existing signage, and identify which locations 
need structural improvements. The SRTI team 
will then present these findings, along with 
project options, to the ESSRP Partners to 
determine how best to address the future of 
the Eastern Sierra Scenic Byway.  
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